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David Henson has been part of the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District team since 1993 when he was 
hired as a Micro Computer Technician for the Data 
Processing Department.  David is currently employed as 
Programmer/Analyst for the District. 
 
It was because of his abilities that the District chose to 
install network wiring in all schools district-wide.  It 
would be honest to say that David was the “brain behind 
the network wiring.”  David also successfully guided 
nearly all aspects of the first year implementation of the 
tech program.  He supervised the summer manpower; 
overseeing placement of more than 750 PCs at seven 
first year schools. 
 
According to David’s supervisor, Jim White, “It is hard to 
imagine any single employee having made more of a lasting 
impact on our District than David Henson.”  It is for this 
very reason that we are here tonight to pay special 
recognition to David Henson.  Congratulations David and 
thank you very much for your outstanding service to the 
District. 
 


